From,
Mr Ribera,
In-charge of Chicago Police Jail,
Chicago
To,
Inmates,
Chicago Police Jail,
Chicago
Dear inmates,
This letter has surfaced for wishing every one of you a Merry Christmas and a happy New Year from me and my entire staff. I know that these wishes can turn sarcastic. But, there is nothing to hurt anyone. Life shows us both right and wrong ways. Sometimes, the circumstances pull us the wrong way and we end up at the receiving end of destiny’s wrath.
Everyone has still got the opportunity to live the remainder of the life and fulfil the dreams and wishes like he has imagined. There are some who might not get this opportunity; but there are reasons to it. In spite of being sullen for the things which had happened in past, try to see what future holds for you. You might have done things wrong. But, now is the time to spread smile and make everyone around you happy, for the sake of your own conscience.
Wishing you Merry Christmas,
Mr Ribera

